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23 May 2018 

Andrew Symonds 

Department of Communications 

2 Phillip Law Street  

Canberra ACT 2601 

Email: infrastructureandaccess@communications.gov.au  

Copy to: 

 

Daniel Tangri 

Email: Daniel.Tangri@communications.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Symonds  

 

Telstra’s Response to the Proposed Extension of Carrier Licence Conditions (Networks 

supplying Superfast Carriage Services to Residential Customers) Declaration 2014. 

 

We appreciate being invited to comment on the Proposed Extension of Carrier Licence 

Conditions (Networks supplying Superfast Carriage Services to Residential Customers) 

Declaration 2014 (CLC). 

The CLC was originally established as a short-term measure to provide regulatory certainty 

whilst the Government implemented its proposed changes to Part 7 and 8 of the 

Telecommunications Act.  Given the delay in passage to these long-term legislative reforms, 

Telstra agrees that the CLC should be extended until such time as the reforms have been 

implemented. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
Jane van Beelen 
Executive Director – Regulatory Affairs 
Corporate Affairs 
jane.vanbeelen@team.telstra.com  

 

 

mailto:infrastructureandaccess@communications.gov.au
mailto:Daniel.Tangri@communications.gov.au

